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Meeting Objectives 

 End speculation on Panoramic Highway Parking lot 
and Muir Woods visitation projections 

 Describe a proposed reservation system for parking 
and shuttles at Muir Woods 

 Address community questions and concerns about 
the reservations system 

 Communicate opportunities for public engagement, 
including review of the draft proposal 

 



GMP Clarification 
TO BE INCLUDED IN THE RECORD OF DECISION (ROD) THAT 

CONCLUDES THE GENERAL MANAGEMENT PLAN/FEIS: 

 

The FEIS states (Volume 1, page 124): “Improvements east of Panoramic 

Highway in the vicinity of Homestead Hill could enhance trail and transit 

access to Muir Woods and other nearby park destinations.”  

 

The statement on page 124 is not intended to suggest construction of a 

new parking lot to serve Muir Woods visitors.  A parking lot was 

mentioned as an idea in a scoping meeting for Muir Woods 

transportation planning projects in September 2013.  Based on public 

concerns and agency analysis, this idea has been eliminated from further 

consideration.  The NPS will not construct a parking lot on Panoramic 

Highway. Future improvements in the area could include wayfinding 

signage, trail enhancements, and an improved bus stop for the West 

Marin Stagecoach which currently runs along Panoramic Highway. 

 



 

 




